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NOTICE 
 

On 23 May 2003, I issued my Final Decision on the proposed Access Arrangement for the 
Dampier to Bunbury Natural Gas Pipeline (“DBNGP”).  Since then Western Power 
Corporation claimed that the Final Decision is affected by reviewable error.  Accordingly, I 
have decided to clarify the reasons of my Final Decision in relation to certain matters by 
expressing views I formed in making my decision but which were not recorded in my 
published reasons and addressing a matter that I did not consider.  These Supplementary 
Reasons to my Final Decision have been issued today and are available on the Office of Gas 
Access Regulation (OffGAR) website (www.offgar.wa.gov.au). 

As these Supplementary Reasons raise no new issues, I have formed the view that it was not 
necessary for me to invite further submissions prior to publication of these Supplementary 
Reasons.  In making these emendations I have only had regard to the material before me 
when I made my Final Decision and which all parties have had an opportunity to comment 
upon. 

As I have required an additional amendment to the proposed Access Arrangement, pursuant 
to Code section 2.18, I will provide Epic Energy with an opportunity to submit a revised 
Access Arrangement to that amendment only.  Pursuant to section 2.16(a)(ii) of the Code, I 
have required Epic Energy to submit any such revised Access Arrangement by Wednesday 
3 December 2003. 

For further information, please contact Mr Peter Kolf on telephone number +61 8 9213 1900. 

 

 

KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 

18 November 2003 

 


